
Surplus Networking Switches and all related 

Networking equipment 

 
The Technology Department requests the board to declare surplus networking switches and all 

related networking equipment. The Technology Department bought this equipment for the 

Hillcrest Elementary rewire. This part of the rewire is no longer needed due to the e-rate money 

we will receive for an entire infrastructure upgrade. Although these switches and all related 

networking equipment are no longer of any use to the System, the estimated value of the 

switches and all related networking equipment is in excess of the value specified in TCA §49-6-

2007(d)(1), which states, “Surplus personal property in local school systems which has no value 

or has a value less than two hundred fifty dollars ($250), may be disposed of without the 

necessity of bids as required by this section.” Therefore, sealed bids will be sought to dispose of 

the networking switches with Board approval.  


